

DISTRICT 6380
CONFERENCE

BAVARIAN INN LODGE

May 1-3, 1998

ROTARY INTERNATIONAL DISTRICT 6380 TERRY YOULTON - DISTRICT GOVERNOR 1997/98 P.O. BOX 28, RIDGETOWN, ON - NOP 2C0

Home Phone 519-674-2442 - FAX 519-674-3864 Bus. Phone 519-352-2651 - FAX 519-352-2659

May 11, 1998



TERRY YOULTON
District Governor

Terry & Mary Youlton 12 Kyle Drive, Ridgetown, Ontario, NOP 2C0

Home: 519-674-2442 Work: 519-352-2651 Fax: 519-674-3864 tyoulton@mnsi.net

LIZ MEIDLINGER Conference Chair

R.R. #1 Morpeth, Ontario, NOP 2C0

Home: 519-674-1059 Work: 519-674-1587 Fax: 519-674-1530

Imeidlin@ridgetownc.uoguelph.ca

KEITH KOKE

Registration Chair

31 Ziron Place Chatham, Ontario, N7M 5Y9

Home: 519-352-7436 Work: 519-352-2490 Fax: 519-352-4699 keith@ciaccess.com The Creative Arts and Humanities Fund, Inc. P.O. Box 571, Battle Creek, MI 49016

Dear "Mr. Rudy";

Just a note to tell you how much I appreciated your work at my Rotary Conference on May 1-3, 1998. Your work with the children was outstanding and sure showed the Presidents of the 40 Rotary clubs represented there, what your potential is in teaching self esteem to these kids. I hope there will be many calls for your services from the clubs within the District.

Also, I want to thank you for working with "Mr. Rotary" on the "Read to me" skit. Both you and I thought we blew it but all the comments I heard were that it sounded as if we had it rehearsed down pat. Thanks for the professional job. Hope to work with you again.

Good luck in all your good works.

Terry Youlton, Governor

LET YOUR ROTARY
LIGHT SHINE